Pinon Ridge Mining LLC
PO Box 825

31161 Highway 90
Nucla, CO 81424

June 6, 2018

Colorado Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman St. Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

To Lucas West;

Pinon Ridge Mining LLC would like to request an extension for “removal/reclamation of unknown
stockpile” at the Sunday Mine — Permit No. M-1977-285. Pinon Ridge Mining LLC is currently in
discussions with Energy Fuels/White Mesa Mill in accepting the stockpile. If an agreement cannot be
reached, Pinon Ridge will conduct a radiometric survey and submit the findings within 60 days, August
6%, 2018 to the Colorado Division of Recfamation, Mining and Safety.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require any additional information.

Regards,

Ay e

Mike Rutter

Vice President, Operations

P.O. Box 98

Nucla, CO 81424

Phone (435) 459-1354
mrutter@western-uranium.com



